
2024 

Welcome to 2024! 

Hope everyone had 
a great holiday break  
and you are ready to 
tackle the rest of the 
school year!  Looks 
like it is going to be a 
wintery start to our 
new year!  Just want 
to remind everyone 
about our SDSCA 
convention on 
March 26th and 
27th in Rapid City  
and to start planning 
for this huge event!  
Board members are 
working hard to 
make it the best!! 
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Kicking off a New Year  

 



Congratulations to Emmie and David for being the 2 students  selected for this National 
Student Advisory Board!  I look for ward to traveling with them back to Indianapolis!!  

 

 

Attached is a press release from the NFHS regarding the 16 
students selected nation-wide to participate on the NFHS Na-
tional Student Advisory Council. The NFHS represents 12 mil-
lion students across all US States. They selected 16 students 
from those 12 million to serve on this council, and 2 South 
Dakota Students- Emmie Hofer of Rapid City Stevens and 
David Yusten of Sioux Falls Roosevelt- are among the 16 
students nation-wide to be selected for the NSAC. Emmie 
and David are the two NFHS Section V (ND, SD, MN, NE, KS, 
MO) representatives on the council. This is an incredible ac-
complishment and reflects highly on Emmie and David, their 
student council advisors, their teachers and administrators, 
their schools, the State of South Dakota, and the work of 
Brooks Bowman from the SDHSAA and Gary Linn from the 
SDSCA. Emmie and David will head to the NSAC meeting in 
Indianapolis in January. I'm sure they will have a great time 
and represent us very well. CONGRATULATIONS to Emmie, 
David, Roosevelt High School, and Stevens High School! A 
Press Release from the NFHS announcing the 16 members of 
the NSAC is attached. 








